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10 February 2021 
 
 
Rev Fr Maurie Cooney 
Sacred Heart & Emmaus Parish 
4 Winifred Street 
ST ALBANS 3021 
 
Dear Rev Fr Cooney 
 
Your parish’s donation to the St Vincent de Paul Society Keilor 
Downs Conference 
 
Thank you for another generous donation from your Parish.  This 
donation of $2485 has exceeded our expectations and is one which is so 
welcome to help us assist those in critical need of food, school costs 
and other emergencies in these challenging times when, for a lot of 
individuals and families the jobseeker allowance is expected to end 
soon. 
 
Your donation will particularly help us help a family who, with four 
children, recently lost everything when their house burned down. This 
money may be used to help them start to rebuild their lives with the 
purchase of basic furniture, essential white goods and food on the 
table.  
 
Please publish this letter of appreciation in your church bulletin as a 
means of conveying our deep appreciation to the kind-hearted 
parishioners at Sacred Heart & Emmaus. 
 
I can be contacted on 0418 523 583, or Margo Harley (Conference Vice 
President) on 0425 850 824. 
 
Thank you again, and God bless. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Charlie DeBrincat 
President 
Keilor Downs Conference 


